
 

 

Date:  February 15, 2016 

 

Re: RFP 15-103 Sale and Redevelopment of City-owned Property at 109 South 
Boyd Street   

                                                                                                                                                                       

 

 

RFP submittals for the above referenced project were received today, February 15, 2016 from the 
following companies: 

 

Tremaine Boyd LLC  

                                         


